
 

Oregonians for Liberty in Education opposes HB 2954. 

In 2015, the Oregon legislature passed SB 820 to allow public charter schools the option of 

using a weighted lottery. The law gave public charter schools the option of giving additional 

weight to students who are historically underserved. We believe a lottery system should not be 

weighted, but the choice should be left up to the individual school. 


